

## Tree Lighting Ceremony Tuesday, December 6th 2022 at 11:00am

## Marine Corps League National Headquarters

## Tree of Lights



## Proceeds to benefit the *United States Marines Youth Foundation*

Each year, individual Marines, Marine Corps League Detachments (all across America) and Friends of the **United States Marines Youth Foundation**, can sponsor lights on the Christmas tree that will be displayed at the National Marine Corps League Headquarters during the Tree Lighting Ceremony. Typically, lights are given:

- In memory of fallen comrades or loved ones
- To honor troops, a family member, mentor, or friend
- As a year-end gift to help support the programs of the *United States Marines Youth Foundation*

As a light sponsor, your name (or the name of your organization) will be listed on a special *Scroll of Honor* to be displayed at the ceremony and to be posted on our website:

https://usmarinesyouthfoundation.org/ throughout year of 2023. For more information, please call (703) 207-9588.

\$500 Red Light \$100 Blue Light \$25 White Light

\$250 Gold Light \$50 Green Light

\$10 Clear Light